
FREE Safe at School® 
Virtual School Nurse Summit
Continuous Glucose Monitors (CGM)
in the School Setting
Tuesday, March 26 at 4:00 p.m. ET/1:00 pm PT

Presenter:

Christine March, MD, MS
UPMC Children’s Hospital

of Pittsburgh
ADA Safe at School

Working Group Member

The American Diabetes Association’s Safe at School® Campaign and Johns Hopkins 
Hospital’s Pediatric Endocrinology Division have collaborated to provide school nurses  
with one hour of free continuing education credit for attending this live webinar that is 
part of an engaging 7-part series. 

Objectives:

• Review current continuous glucose monitors used in the pediatric population​.

• Discuss benefits of using continuous glucose monitors for children with diabetes.

• Discuss functional similarities and differences between various continuous
glucose monitors​.

• Define and apply the 20/20 Rule when using the Dexcom continuous glucose monitor.

• Review considerations for using continuous glucose monitors in the school setting.

• Discuss continuous glucose monitor follow apps in the school setting.

Don’t miss the chance to enhance your knowledge and skills by attending 
this informative Safe at School® webinar.
There will be a live Q & A at the end of the presentation.

More information about Safe at School® may be found at diabetes.org/safeatschool.

Register today at
professionaleducation.diabetes.org/URL/Product/SASCGM
or Scan the QR Code to the right. This link may also be copied
and pasted in your browser.

http://diabetes.org/safeatschool
http://professionaleducation.diabetes.org/URL/Product/SASCGM

